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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
 

Attendance Award in Reception 
goes to Classes 9 and 10 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 3 

 
 

Class 1 Class 7 98.6% 97.7% 

Class 2 Class 8 98.1% 96.3% 

Class 3 Class 9 94.3% 99% 

Class 4 Class 10 94.3% 90% 

Class 5 Class 11 92.4% 95.4% 

Class 6 Class 12 91% 95.4% 

Anti-Bullying Week 
15th-19th November 2021 

One kind word 
 
This week, the children have been learning lots about the  
importance of kindness. They have been RAKactivists; Random 
Acts of Kindness Activists. They have been learning about the 
different ways to be kind and how this can make someone feel. 

They have also learned about ‘unkindness’ and this can make someone feel as well.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has entered the ‘RAKactivist’ poster competition. Winners will be announced 
shortly 
 
Thank you to all our teachers and teaching assistants who have helped the children to learn about 
‘kindness’ this week. Special thanks to Mrs Harris and Mrs Perry for putting together lots of ideas and  
activities. 

Reading with your child  ‘Top Tips’ 

 
1. Read something with your child everyday.  

2. Find a quiet place to read, away from screens and other 

distractions.  

3. Follow your child’s interests. What do they enjoy?  

4. Keep it short. Five to ten minutes is fine.  

5. Praise the effort. Praise your child for ‘having a good try’.  

6. If your worried about your child’s progress in reading, speak 

to their class teacher.  
 
 

 

WEAR GREEN FOR JAMIE– LEIGH Friday 19th November 

 Thank you to everyone who wore Green for Jamie-Leigh and for all the  

donations made to this worthy cause.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 26th November– INSET– No children in school today 

Thursday 2nd December– Nursery 1 W-F Nativity at 9am 

Thursday 2nd December– Nursery 2 Nativity 

Friday 3rd December– Year 1 Advent Service in church at 2pm 

Monday 6th December– Year 1 Pantomime Trip 

Monday 6th December– Nursery 2, Classes 10 and 11 Visit to Croxteth Hall Farm 

Wednesday 8th December– Nursery 1 and Classes 9 and 12 Visit to Croxteth Hall Farm 

Friday 10th December– Year 2 Advent Service 

Friday 17th December– Nursery 1 W-F Christmas Party 

Friday 17th December– Reception Advent Service 

Sunday 19th December– Parish Carol Concert 

Monday 20th December– Whole School Party Day 

Tuesday 21st December– Break up for Christmas 

ST MARGARET MARY’S 
CHURCH 

Masses will take place on Thursdays at 
10.00a.m. 

Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and Sundays at 
10.00a.m. 

 Exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm  

 
Please follow this link for the parish 

newsletter 
St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School 

- Parish Newsletters 
(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

 

Baptisms Please contact Fiona and 
Laura, our co-ordinators, by email: 
smmbaptisms@outlook.com  
 

ADVENT SERVICES 
We plan for our traditional Advent Services to take place in church. We ask that a maximum of two 
parents per child come to watch and to be part of the service. Adults in church must use hand  
sanitiser as they enter and must wear a face mask, unless you have a medical exemption.  
 

We hope all our Christmas activities will go ahead as planned but please be aware due to the  
continuing Covid pandemic, activities may be changed, delayed or cancelled. 

Christ the King Sunday  
Celebration  of our Universal Church 

 
This Sunday, we will celebrate Christ the King  

Sunday. It is the last Sunday before the beginning of 
Advent and marks the end of the church’s year.  

 
We will be celebrating our church around the world. In 

St Margaret Mary’s Church, the parishioners taking 
part in the Masses this weekend will represent many 

different parts of the world. 
 

In our school, we represent many different countries, 
languages and cultures but we are united as members of 

God’s family, made in his image and likeness.  
 

Christ is our King! 
Let the whole world rejoice! 
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